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SB 1168 prohibits home health agencies and hospice programs from paying home 

health care staff or hospice care staff on a per visit basis.  

Compensation is considered a per-visit basis if based in whole or in part on the 

total number of patients served by a home health care or home hospice care staff 

person or the number of visits made by a home health care or hospice care staff 

person. The Bureau of Labor and Industries was authorized to add one 

compliance position to enforce the provisions of the measure. 

The Human Services Subcommittee recommends SB 1168 be amended by the –A3 

amendment and be reported out do pass, as amended. 

  

 


